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The goal of this protocol is to clarify and standardize the responsibilities and payment for all neutral site postseason games.

Tournament Coordinators from the association are responsible for securing neutral sites when needed and must have direct and clear communication with the Athletic Directors at all schools involved before confirming the location of a neutral site.

Compensation for people working at these games will come from the entry fee that all schools pay to enter that tournament. All schools pay the same fee, whether they are forced into neutral site games or not. The person collecting the entry fees will be responsible for paying those people who work at neutral site contests.

The LOWER seeded school will be responsible for arranging coverage for scorers and Certified Athletic Trainers.
Each school hosting a neutral site contest will designate a Site Coordinator, who will collect payment information for all parties involved and will submit payment requests to the person collecting the entry fees.
A school agreeing to host a neutral site contest must inform the coaches’ association, in advance, of any additional costs associated with hosting the event(s).
For neutral site football bowl games, the participating schools will equally split all the costs.

Payment for Site Coordinators:

$100 for Football

$75 per contest for all other sports    
Payment for Neutral Certified Athletic Trainers: 

$100 for Football games (larger fee, based on length of game and overall responsibility) 

$75 per contest for all other games   

Payment for Neutral shot clock/scoreboard operators: 

$35 for ALL sports
